
I believe that we should protect the wild horses as they are part of our historic past and our 
management of these herds should be first humane and second in the best interest of the 
horses themselves so they can maintain their free life and third it should be a good use of 
tax payer dollars.  The unnecessary removal of these horses to then be housed in open 
pens at outrages cost to tax payers does not meet any of those objectives, not to mention 
how many end up in the slaughter pipeline.    


